
	

Dear	DADS	Carpet	Cleaning	Customers,	
	
With	heavy	hearts,	we	regret	to	inform	you	that	the	Owner	&	Operator	of	DADS	Carpet	Cleaning,	
David	Penning,	has	passed	away	as	a	result	of	complications	due	to	cancer.	We	would	also	like	to	
apologize	if	David	was	unable	to	meet	your	carpet	cleaning	needs	during	his	ongoing	battle	with	
cancer	over	the	past	three	years.		
	

David	took	great	pride	in	his	work	as	a	carpet	cleaner	and	always	strived	to	be	the	best	in	town.	
He	also	cherished	the	relationships	he	formed	with	customers	through	his	work,	and	as	his	family,	
we	would	like	to	thank	you	for	your	patronage.	
	

DADS	 Carpet	 Cleaning	 has	 been	 veteran-owned	 and	 family-operated	 since	my	 dad	 started	 the	
company	in	2009.	Over	the	years,	my	family	and	I	accompanied	Dad	on	many	jobs,	and	he	trained	
us	in	his	superior	cleaning	methods	with	the	hope	that	we	would	someday	carry	on	his	tradition	of	
excellence	 in	 service	 and	quality.	Now,	 I,	 his	 daughter	Amanda	 (a	 fellow	 veteran),	my	husband	
Scott,	 and	 our	 children	 are	 ready	 to	 make	 him	 proud,	 and	 we	 would	 be	 honored	 if	 you	 will	
continue	to	trust	us	with	all	of	your	carpet	cleaning	needs.	
	

					In	David’s	memory,	we	would	like	to	offer	you	a	gift	of	$50	off	any	cleaning	service.		

															We	specialize	in	carpets,	upholstery,	stain/odor	removal,	and	duct	cleaning.		
				Call	(402)	321-2204	or	(402)	515-4453	to	schedule	your	appointment	today!	

	
						Warm	regards,	
    Amanda Plantz  
							&	the	DADS	Carpet	Cleaning	family 

Quality service at a fair & affordable price 

from	our	family	to	yours…	for	3	generations.	

David	with	grandkids	Logan,	
Star,	&	Jaxzen	in	2012	

David	&	Amanda	
cleaning	in	2016	

David’s	family	now	(from	left):	Logan,	Star,	Amanda,	Scott,	&	Jaxzen	


